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Rail, Tram & Bus Union

Tram and Bus Division NSW Branch

18/02/22

Dear Member,

As communicated last week, the union has reached an in-principle agreement with Transdev, and we’re on
track to have a final document for review by members soon. While that process is happening, please feel
free to return all paperwork associated with the transfer.

This includes-

Letter of Offer
Deduction form
Superannuation form
Uniform allocation form

And anything else that was in your original packs sent to you by the company. If you require any help,
Transdev have people on-site at all depots and delegates are also available.

We are also assisting the company by bringing to their attention issues that have come up in other regions
when they transfer. These are usually because STA isn’t giving the new operators the data they need. An
example of this is region 7 where STA still haven’t passed on the info about who has done bendy shifts over
the last 12 months and how many. This means the new operator doesn’t know who should get paid the
bendy allowance on their Annual leave.

We want drivers to be as protected as possible during the transfer and afterwards, and we’re doing
everything we can to achieve that.

In Solidarity,

David Babineau Daniel Jaggers
Divisional Secretary Divisional President
NSW Tram and Bus Division NSW Tram and Bus Division
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ORGANISING WORKERS IN THE TRANSPORT INDUSTRY
PROTECTING AND BUILDING RIGHTS AT WORK



